
Message 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Amanda.Johnson@rbkc.gov.uk [Amanda.Johnson@rbkc.gov.uk] 

07/08/2013 09:59:19 

cllr.feilding-mellen@rbkc.com 

La u ra .Joh nson@ rbkc.gov. u k 

RE: Grenfell Tower Petition 

Attachments: RE: The Lancaster West EMB crisis 

Dear Councillor Fielding-Mellen 

The response has not been sent out as we needed to get sign off from Laura and yourself. 

EMB breach notice -legal advised us we needed to serve a supervision notice before proceeding to the 
breach. Legal signed off the letter yesterday and this will go to the EMB today- I will amend the response 
accordingly. 

In terms of the design brief and planning approval timescales I will check the status of this with the TMO. 

The deadline for the response to the petition is the 2ih August. I will amend the response when I have 
clarified these matters and return to you for approval. 

We received only one response to the draft and that was from Cllr Blakeman. 

Many thanks 

Amanda 

From: Rock Feilding-Mellen [mailto:cllr.feilding-mellen@rbkc.com] 
Sent: 06 August 2013 15:56 
To: Johnson, Amanda: HS-Housing 
Cc: Johnson, Laura: HS-Housing 
Subject: Re: Grenfell Tower Petition 

Dear Mrs Johnson, 

Has this response gone out to the petitioners already? 

If not, please double-check the accuracy of following statements or give me an update if different from my 

understanding of current position: 

• Haven't the Council served a breach notice on the EMB? I thought we agreed to do that following their 
failure to comply with improvement plan. 

• Have the TMO submitted a revised planning application for GT? lt says they'll do so by end of July, but I 
hadn't been told that they had signed off final design. 

• Is Planning Approval really likely in Sep 2013? Has that timetable already been made public? How realistic is 
it- are we just setting ourselves up for further criticism? 

Yours, 

RFM. 
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On 25/07/2013 15:49, "Amanda.Johnson@rbkc.gov.uk" <Amanda.Johnson@rbkc.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Councillors 

Please find attached copies of the recent petition on Grenfell Tower and a draft response from Ms Laura 
Johnson, Director of Housing. 

The petition contains 94 signatories raising concerns about the Grenfell Tower power surges and the delay 
in commencing the Grenfell Tower regeneration project. 

The response is being circulated to Members of the Housing and Property Scrutiny Committee and ward 
Councillors in accordance with the protocol for the handling of petitions. 

Members of the Scrutiny Committee and ward Councillors are asked to consider the draft response and 
respond with any comments within 3 working days. These comments will then be considered by the 
Director of Housing and the Cabinet Member for Housing and Property before a final response is issued. 

I will be collating the comments on behalf of Ms Johnson for consideration and look forward to hearing from 
you. 

Many thanks 

Amanda Johnson 

Amanda Johnson 
Head of Housing Commissioning 

Royal Borough Of Kensington and Chelsea 
Kensington Town Hall 
Hornton Street 
London 
W87NX 

Tel: 

*********************************************************** 

The Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea. 

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, 

legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail 

is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in 

error, please contact the sender and delete the material 

from your computer. 

************************************************************ 

Cllr. Rock Feilding-Mellen 
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Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea 

Tel: 

Email: cllr.feilding-mellen@rbkc.com 
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